
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 26th March 

Please read your child’s report card and make an appointment to find out more about their  

progress, their next targets and how we can work together to ensure their success. We look  

forward to seeing you next week. If you are unable to attend on Tuesday, do contact the class  

teacher to arrange a different meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open letter from school council  - 20th March 2013 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our school council met this week as we always do, and many class representatives brought up the 

growing concern of parents behaviour and language on the school site or in Salisbury Road.  We 

feel it is disgusting that some adults are speaking and behaving this way, and may be influencing 

younger children at our school in the wrong way. We think this needs to stop and that adults show 

children how to speak and behave well.  We would appreciate seeing a change and that it stops 

immediately.    

Sent on behalf of the current School Council 

 

PRINCE OF WALES 
PRIMARY SCHOOL & CHILDREN’S CENTRE   

NEWSLETTER 22nd March 2013                                                              

istening  xcellence  chievement  espect  egotiate  njoy   esponsible   upport 

Attendance  
 
 

KS1       KS2 
1C  95.33%       2R  95.33%   3D  91.11%      4A **99.65%**   5F 93.33% 
1M 94.13%           2S  **99.31%**                   3F  94.48% 4K  90.35%          5G 94.66% 
1N  91.78%                3W 96.42%       4U  90.00%         6B  98.00% 

                                          6H 95.00%   
 

Well done to 2S & 4A for best attendance this week. 

School Target:  95% 
 

Overall attendance since September: 94.72% 

 

Drop off and collection of children  
Parents and carers, please take note of the following expectations: 
KS1  An adult must take your child to school and wait in the playground until the children are collected by 
a member of staff. At the end of the day they must be collected by a responsible adult. The class teacher 
must have been notified in advance who the named adults are that can collect your child. 
Years 3 and 4 Children must be dropped off and collected by a responsible person (ideally 18+) that is 
known to the teacher.  
Years 5 and 6 Parents may give permission (form available at the office) for their child to come to and 
leave school on their own, unless the child’s behaviour is a concern to the school (see behaviour policy). 
Children attending an after school club or returning from an educational visit after 4pm must be collected 
as well. 



 

 

Easter Bonnet/Hat Competition 

We can’t wait to see the children’s Easter bonnets and hats next week. They can be brought into 

school from Monday with the deadline on Wednesday when the winners will be selected. Prizes 

will be given on Thursday at the termly certificate assembly. 

Dates    

25.03  Easter bonnets/hats can be brought into school 

26.03  Parents’ Evening 

27.03  Deadline Easter bonnet/hat competition 

28.03  Certificates Assembly 

29.03   Easter Break 

06.05   May Bank Holiday 

27.05   Half Term Break 

24.07  Staff Training (start Summer Break) 

 

 

 

Music concerts 

As you know music is a great strength at Prince of Wales. This week children in KS1 and KS2 

demonstrated their learning and joy of playing musical instruments through well attended 

concerts. They enthralled the audiences by playing violins, violas, cellos, African drums, keyboard 

and piano. The school choir also performed their repertoire. Well done children! 
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